
In Conjunction With

The Springfield Pharmacy
Are Offering

A Vaccination Clinic at Upper Darby
High School

For 7th and 12th Grade Students
Who are at-risk of being excluded from school due to not having the

state required vaccinations

Thursday, August 25, 2022 &
Friday, August 26, 2022

10:00 AM – 2:00 PM Each Day

CLICK TO REGISTER TODAY!
If you cannot complete the form electronically, we will have forms available to you on-site

If the student is under the age of 18, a parent/guardian must be present.
Parents/Guardians please bring ID with you and insurance cards, if available. If

you don’t have insurance, that is okay. We can still provide the vaccination.
Payment is not required at the time of vaccination. However, co-pays and other
forms of payment will be billed. There is a ceiling on co-pays for students who

are uninsured, underinsured, receive benefits through medicaid, or who
qualify for VFC programs

https://hipaa.jotform.com/212356151319147

